
February 2025
Freshman Center Activities 

Report

FC PBIS/CARE club joined East and West to represent Morton in the West Suburban Student 
Leadership Conference where they joined student leaders from all over the West Suburbs to engage in 
ideas, competitions, and share activities that can be done to show support to the school community on any 
given day or planning ahead of time. Morton students shared what they like that the school already does 
and gathered ideas from other schools to share with our Morton Freshman Center. We're very excited to 
do some of these things moving forward! 

Student of the Month – September – On 
January 31st,  Student Council hosted our 
Student of the Month Breakfast, celebrated 
our outstanding Mustangs with their 
families and a delicious breakfast.

.  



Mathletes

On Tuesday, January 14th, 2025, the Morton East and Freshman Center Mathletes hosted and competed 
against Leyden, Morton West, West Chicago, and Romeoville in the third meet of the West Suburban 
Math League.  This competition was team events only competition.

 In the competitions, Morton earned 1st place in 4 events Morton got 2nd place overall!!

We had 1st place finishes in:  Fr/So 8-person, Jr/Sr 2-person, Jr/Sr Relay, and Calculator team.

We had 2nd place finishes in: Fr/So Relay and Oral team

Congratulations to all of the Mathletes and their coaches: Rachel Hosek, Barb Kane, Kevin Volk, and 
Matt Horvath!

 1st Place Fr/So 8-Person Team: Joceline Medrano, Gabriel Andablo, Dorian Vega, Antonio Escareno, 
Bryan Gaborit-Moran, Alex Ballesteros, Juan Castillo, Juan Urgiles

1st Place Jr/Sr 2-person Team: Alondra Cuevas and Emily Andablo

FC Intramural -This clubs meets every week giving students the opportunity to participate in group 
sports in an open gym.  This month the focus was basketball, volleyball and soccer


